CITY OF SEATTLE

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS


Notice is hereby given that two Request for Proposals have been posted at www.seattle.gov/housing/funding-opportunities.

[bookmark: _Hlk488747601][bookmark: _Hlk508094530]The City of Seattle Office of Housing is requesting proposals for permanently affordable homeownership development projects on City-owned sites in the Rainier Valley. The sites are 4851, 4853 and 4859 Martin Luther King Junior Way South, and 4733, 4735 and 4741 Martin Luther King Junior Way South. Awardees will be responsible for compliance with all applicable laws, regulations, codes, contracts, and funding requirements.

Proposals are due by July 25, 2025, by 12:00 NOON.

City Department: Office of Housing

Contact: Joy Hunt, Sr. Homeownership Policy & Programs Specialist, joy.hunt2@seattle.gov

Date of Publication: June 6, 2025


